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MIX FESTIVAL EDUCATIONAL VISIT - FRIDAY 5TH JULY 2024

To Prime Parents of: E3

To School Members:

& EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers of $SchoolMember$

Re: MIX Festival Educational Visit — Friday 5th July 2024

We have arranged for Years 3 and 4 to take part in the MIX music festival this year which is taking place at Bridwell Park. The
festival involves a wealth of live music performances and interactive workshops, guaranteed to enthuse and inspire children and
young people about music, performance and creativity.

The children will travel to Bridwell Park by coach. Children will need to arrive at school as normal in the morning on Friday 5th July.

The bus will be leaving school at 9:00am so a prompt arrival to school on the day will ensure we do not have any delays before
setting off. In order for us to make the most out of this visit, we will arrive back to school after the end of the normal school day
and will not be back in time for the school buses. Please collect your child at 4.00pm.

All children will need to wear school uniform, comfortable shoes and depending on the weather, a coat or sun hat and sun cream.
They will need a packed lunch, healthy break time snack and a refillable water bottle. A school packed lunch can be requested,
and, where applicable, a £2.50 charge will be added to the Gateway.

The cost of this trip is £6.50 per child. This contribution will cover the cost of our transport to and from the venue as well as your
child’s involvement in the workshops and activities throughout the day.

We have been able to subsidise this trip with fundraising from our cake sales and from Friends of Winkleigh. We have to carefully
cost every trip and this does mean that our costings rely upon every child attending. If your circumstances are such that you are
unable to pay this contribution, please contact the school to discuss this in confidence.

A payment request has been set up in the school gateway please login to give consent and pay your contribution by Wednesday
26" June 2024.

Kind regards,

Miss McLean and Mr Slocombe
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www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
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The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You
should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use

of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.
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